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Announcements

Wisconsin State Board of Accountancy
Following the appointment of new members, the Wisconsin state 

board of accountancy has reorganized with the following officers:
President, Shepard E. Barry; vice-president, F. H. Elwell; secre­

tary, John B. Tanner.
The second C. P. A. examination in Wisconsin is to be held the 

week beginning April 19, 1915. Full information can be obtained from 
the secretary, John B. Tanner, Madison, Wis.

Printed copies of the questions used in the Wisconsin examination 
in April, 1914, can be obtained from the secretary, at the price of 
twenty-five cents each.

Los Angeles Chapter, California
The Los Angeles chapter of the California Society of Certified 

Public Accountants entertained Reynold E. Blight, C. P. A., at a ban­
quet on January 21st. Mr. Blight has been recently appointed to the 
state board of accountancy.

Guy C. Stumm, C. P. A., announces his association with Frank B. Reid, 
former district auditor of the General Electric Company, in the opening 
of offices at 1028 Foster Building, Denver, Colorado, for the practice of 
public accounting under the firm name of Stumm & Reid.

Crockett, Couchman & Company, certified public accountants of Kansas 
City, Mo., announce the opening of an office at 705 Olive Street, St 
Louis, Mo.

James & Cox announce the removal of their offices from 684 Broadway 
to the Singer building, 149 Broadway, New York.
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